
Calif. water managers urging
conservation
By Bettina Boxall, Los Angeles Times

Water managers Monday urged Californians to step up their
conservation efforts, warning that many parts of the state
could face water shortages next year if this winter proves to
be another dry one.
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Officials are not ready to declare a statewide drought. And
managers  of  the  Metropolitan  Water  District  of  Southern
California, the region’s wholesaler of imported water, said
they have sufficient supplies in regional storage to avoid
mandatory cutbacks for at least another year.

But two dry years in a row have pushed water levels in the
state’s biggest reservoirs to below normal. Lake Shasta is at
66 percent of the average for this time of year and Lake
Oroville is at 73 percent of average.
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